November 12, 1997

Mr. M. Wadley. Vice President
Nuciear Generation
Northern States Power Company
414 Nicollet Mall

Minneapolis, MN 55401
SUBJECT.  PUBLIC MEETING AT THE PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR GENERATING PLANT
Dear Mr. Wadley

This letter confi-ms the discussion between Mr. Steve Ray of the NRC and Mr. Joel Sorensen of
your staff 1o have a routine management meeting on Tuesday, November 25 1997 at 900 am
(CST) at the Training Building near the Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the status of improvements in operator performance
and o discuss ths efforts underway 1o insure the adequacy of and adherence 1o operations
procedures  This meeting is open to the public.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter

Sincerely,

/s/Michael Kunowski for

J. W. McCormick-Barger, Chiet
Reactor Projects Branch 7
Docket No. 50-282 50-306
Licensee No. DFR-42 DPR-60

ce Plant Manager. Prairie Island
State Liaison Officer, State
of Minnesota
State Liaison Officer, State
of Wisconsin
Tribal Coun- |
Praine Island Dakota Community
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